
A three-week outreach and public comment period was held in February and March of 2019, to 
educate Scottsdale Residents and property owners about the proposed Capital Improvement 
Projects the CIP Subcommittee is considering including in a possible bond election and solicit 
feedback on the proposed projects. 

WEBSITE & ELECTRONIC FEEDBACK

The main source of information was the City’s website with a feedback component.  A new page 
was built on which each of the projects under consideration were listed with a description, 
financial information and a map. 

COMMUNITY MEETINGS

During the public comment period, open houses will be held at various times and locations 
throughout the city.  At the meetings several stations were be set up so that residents and 
property owners can come learn more about the proposed projects and get their questions 
answered.  A bank of computers will be set up for participants to fill out the online questionnaire 
at the meeting or if they prefer, a paper version. There were no presentations made.

 

The meetings were held at the following dates and times:

•                     5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. on Thursday, February 21 at the Boys and Girls Club 
Thunderbird Branch, 20199 N 78th Pl, Scottsdale, AZ 85255

•                     4:30 – 6:30 p.m. on Monday, February 25 at the Lia Linda Senior Center, 10440 
E. Via Linda, Scottsdale, AZ 85258

•                     10:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. on Wednesday, February 27 at the Scottsdale Center for 
the Performing Arts, 7380 E. 2nd Street, Scottsdale, AZ 85251

•                     4 -6:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 7 at the Granite Reef Senior Center, 1700 N. 
Granite Reef Rd., Scottsdale, AZ 85257

•                     11 a.m. – 1 p.m. on Thursday, March 7 at the Scottsdale Airport, 15000 N. Airport 
Dr., Scottsdale, AZ 85260

 
PUBLICITY
The online questionnaire and open houses were publicized using the City’s social media 
platforms and electronic publications such as twitter, Facebook and Instagram as well as 
Scottsdale Update.  Additionally, information will be circulated to Homeowner’s Associations 
Representatives throughout Scottsdale.
 
Feedback received both online and at the meetings in included in the attached results summary.  
The comments for project 63 can be found on pages 113 & 114.    

 


